
Our two player tennis court is available on a first come, first serve basis. 

The Tennis/Basketball Court playing area should not be mistreated and appropriate tennis 

shoes should be worn on the court.  Proper tennis attire is required when playing tennis and 

shirts must be worn when playing basketball.  No bathing attire should be worn when playing 

tennis or basketball.  Do not bring any glass or breakable containers on the court area.  In the 

event of overcrowding, limitations on times of play and sign-up procedures will be adopted and 

posted at the club house.  Tennis players will have priority over basketball games.  All 

basketball games will end at 7 PM during the months of April – September.  During the months 

of October – March basketball games will end at 6 PM. 

 


